THE WHITE HOUSE





AIR MAIL

Reverend Angel M. Mergal,
Association of Evangelical Churches
of Puerto Rico,
Apartado 126,
Rio Piedras,
Puerto Rico.

AIR MAIL

November 17, 1950

Dear Reverend Mergal:

I highly appreciate the kind

letter you sent me on behalf of the Association of Evangelical Churches of Puerto

Rico. Your prayer of gratitude for my

safety means ever so much to me. My thanks

to all of you.

Very sincerely yours,

Reverend Angel M. Mergal,
Association of Evangelical Churches
of Puerto Rico,
Apartado 426,
Rio Piedras,
Puerto Rico.